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This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' 
Subject: Social Studies! (from GEDPracticeQuestions.com) 
 
State governments have the power to perform which of the 
following? 
 
A.  Conduct elections. 
B.  Regulate trade between states. 
C.  Establish post offices. 
D. Make treaties. 

 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 9/2! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 

LVG - August Newsletter 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester, Inc. 

Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 

Board Notes 

Would you like to be involved in initiatives that bring 
positive change to your community? Are you ready to test 
your hand in a non-profit leadership setting? Do you want to 
help LVG achieve it’s mission, but you aren’t interested in 
tutoring or volunteering at an 
event? If so, contact us about 
becoming an at-large board 
member! The LVG board, a 
group of volunteers providing 
organizational leadership, 
meets once a month (currently 
virtually via Zoom) and 
communicates throughout the 
month, working to better equip 
adults for tomorrow!  

LVG Spotlight 
 
As the end of summer rapidly approaches, LVG has been looking at ways to help 
parents prepare for the “virtual semester” in September. We have tutors available 
for parents who are looking to improve their ability with virtual learning and/or 
sharpen their math, science, social studies, and/or language arts skills given the 
new challenges of having children attending school in a virtual setting this fall. 
Learning can be done from the comfort and safety of home and these services are 
provided at no cost to the learner! 
 
For more information, please email us at 
litvolofglova@gmail.com, or call 804-693-
1306  

LVG Board in 2015 


